
 
 

The Maryland House of Delegates and Senate will 

be voting on Governor Moore’s state budget.  
 

His budget proposes a $2 million cut (20%) to the 

BOOST Scholarship Program AND includes a 

gradual phaseout to totally eliminate this 

cherished program. 
 

Please take a minute to urge your senators and 

delegates to “fully fund the BOOST program” and 

to “reject the phaseout language”. 

 

Please click below to send emails ASAP to 

SENATORS DELEGATES 

https://p2a.co/MUmYsCy?
https://p2a.co/MASirUV?

